
  

Classroom News   
 

Class Name:  Richmond    Term:  Spring term 4   Whole School Topic:  On the move  
Some photos of our learning What’s been going on in class?! 

 

We are all loving our learning, and continue to 

make the staff proud every day, but these are a few 

highlights from this term… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Richmond Class joined Swansea and Conway 

for an ‘emergency services’ afternoon earlier 

this term, and we enjoyed finding out more 

about what paramedics do, and the type of kit 

they carry with them. 

 

We also had Science 

Week too, and were 

lucky enough to have 

 

 

Science boffin Jon 

come into school and  

deliver a really exciting 

assembly for us….  We all 

thought he was amazing, 

and loved seeing the dry 

ice, and how he made 

objects float in the air! 

 

 

Have a lovely Easter break, and we will see you 

all back at school on Tuesday 23rd April. 

Dates & Points to remember : 

 

Tuesday 23rd April -  Start of term 

 

Monday 6th May – Bank holiday, NO SCHOOL 

 

Wednesday 15th May – SAP parents evening 

 

Friday 24th May – Last day of term 

 

Jude and Sahithi loved going to the 

Richmond Spa as part of our mental 

health and well-being learning in 

PSHE   They both really focussed on 

the sound and how the water 

bubbled away, and enjoyed the 

tickling sensation on their feet! 

Faye is 

increasing 

her area of 

focal interest 

and is now 

reaching for 

objects out of 

her 

immediate 

visual field  

Otis’ receptive 

language 

understanding 

is really 

improving, and 

he is 

demonstrating 

this in different 

activities Louie continues to work hard in 

music therapy, and has played 

the piano this term   Louie has 

also played 8 bells in sequence, 

which is such a great 

achievement 

Sireen is reacting consistently to 

familiar routine – when going 

into hydro this term she smiled 

and vocalised, knowing what 

was about to happen  


